1213 M. Santa te Tulsa, ak. 74127 Morember 13, 1973 Rep. Janes R. Jones The Espital Washington, D.C. 20515 Dear Rep. Jones, I have no complaints against the way you have condented yourself in office so for, but I wish to register a vote of confidence in President Rixon. I cannot believe all these overwhelming figures we hear everyday on network television and in syndricated Varticles. Locally, I do not her this discontentment. In fact I know many people who are proud to have noted for Rdes. Phison and would do so again if they had the opportunity.

The Cox has shown this prejudice now, so maybe his leaving was a good riddanie. I believe a lot of people will be owing apologies to the President when this is all over. Semerely. Edne a. Hoge

Dear Rep. Jones The Capital Washington, DC 20515 Dear Rep. Jones,

I have no complaints against the way you have conducted yourself in office so far, but I wish to register a vote of confidence in President Nixon. I cannot believe all them overwhelming figures we hear every day on network television and in syndicated articles. Locally, I do not hear this discontentment. In fact, I know many people who are proud to have voted for Pres. Nixon and would do so again if they had the opportunity.

Mr. Cox has shown his prejudice now, so maybe his leaving was a good riddance. I believe a lot of people will be owing apologies to the President when this is all over. Sincerely

Edna A Hope

November 19, 1973

Ms. Edna A. Hoge 1213 North Santa Fe Tulsa, Oklahoma 74127

Dear Ms. Hoge:

Your letter arrived while Congressman Jones is out of the country. As you may know, Mr. Jones was appointed to a special subcommittee of the House Armed Services Committee to gather facts about the Middle East with which to report back to the House of Representatives. The Congressman is presently in Egypt and Israel.

I am taking the liberty of acknowledging receipt of your letter, and I will bring your correspondence to Congressman Jones' personal attention immediately upon his return to the United States in late November.

Sincerely yours,

Stephen Kaplan Legislative Assistant